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Patrick and Thelma McMordie Enjoying Saturday Bocce Play 

 
Spring Round Robin Signups Update ​Sign ups for our second tournament of the season are ongoing. 
The Spring Round Robin runs from May 5th to June 27th.  The following days/times are available for 
play:  Saturday 10:30 am, Monday 10:30 am, Monday 3:00 pm, Wednesday 10:30 am, Thursday 10:30 
am, and Thursday 1:30 pm.  We are especially needing teams on Saturday, so please consider playing on 
that day if you can. To sign up or for more information, contact Tony Orlando at 408-799-9668 or email 
him at: ​tonyorlando49@yahoo.com​.  You can also sign up at the bocce courts.  
 
Spring Mixer Playoffs  ​A friendly reminder that our playoffs for the Spring Mixer begins on  Saturday, 
April 21st​ with the finals on Wednesday, ​April 25th.​ Come on out and root on your favorite teams! 
Final results will be in a future edition of the Bocce News. 
 
Bocce Boot Camp​ scheduled for April 27th has been cancelled.  Thank you. 
 
The Bocce Club Web Page ​is now up and running.  Please check us out at villagesbocceclub.com. Our 
web page is a work in progress so please come back often to see our improvements. Many thanks to 
David Cook all his work on this project. 
 
Bocce Club Spring BBQ and Picnic ​This fun event is Saturday, May 19th.  Please see the 
advertisement flyer in today’s Villager. 
  
Did you Know… ​today, ​Friday April 20th​, is V​olunteer Recognition Day! Let’s give a big shout out to 
all our Village Bocce Club members who volunteer and are making big and small differences in the lives 
of our club members. Most of our volunteers don’t ask for recognition and just want to "give back" where 
they can. Thank you to all of our wonderful volunteers. 
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The Villages Bocce Club 
Spring BBQ and Picnic 

 
The Villages Bocce Club invites you to our annual Spring BBQ and Picnic on  

Saturday, May 19​t​h​ from noon to 3:00 pm at Gazebo Park.  
 
Please join us for a full day of fun, food, a 50/50 raffle, and of course, an opportunity to play bocce with 

all your friends and neighbors.  
 

Lunch includes your choice of freshly grilled hamburgers (or veggie burgers), salad and dessert.  Lunch 
will be served at 12:30 pm. Water, plates, napkins and utensils will be included. Feel free to bring your 

own additional beverages.  
 

The music of Ed Knott will add to the festivities and make it a don’t miss afternoon!  
The cost is $15.00 for members or $17.00 for non members.  

 
For reservations and your choice of burger, call Jeanne Anne Whitacre at  

(​650) 493-3638​ or email her at ​jawhitacre@live.com​ .  
Deadline for sign ups is  Saturday, ​May 12​th​ so don’t delay.  

Lunch will be charged to your house number.  
Whether you’re an long time bocce player or a beginner, everyone is welcome.  

Come on down and join us! 
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